Dated: 30.12.2024

NOTICE

All the faculty members and students of the college are hereby informed

that the college shall remain closed from 01" January, 2025 to 15™ January.,
2025 due to winter break as per Panjab University's instructions.
The college will remain closed on 04.01.2025 and 11.01.2025 (Saturday)

for the office staff and non-teaching staff.

All concerned to note please. M
\

Principal
Govt. College of Education,
Sector-20-D, E’handigarh.

A copy is forwarded to the concerned officials for information and further
necessary action.

1. Circulate among all faculty / staff members.
2. Notice board at main gate /Hostel notice board.

\./3'/ Official website M
\\ it

Principal
Govt. College of Education,
Sector-20-D, Chandigarh.




